
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Lovely presentation 

from well informed 

and passionate 

teachers. Love how 

resources are readily 

shared with parents.” 

“Very interesting and 

informative.” 

Parent comments 

 

 

Talking about the 

Phonics and reading 

workshop this week 
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https://www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Green-Ridge-Phonics-Parent-Information-Session-September-2018.pdf
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